
INFORMATION ON THE PROCESSING OF PERSONAL DATA 

Fondazione Venezia Servizi alla Persona, as data controller of personal data (hereinafter "Fondazione 
Venezia"), releases the following information in compliance with European and Italian regulations on the 
protection of personal data. 

Fondazione Venezia has appointed a data protection officer (DPO), who can be contacted by writing to the 
following address: dpo@fondazioneveneziaservizi.it. 

Purpose and legal basis of the processing  

If you sign up for this service, Fondazione Venezia will process the personal data collected to send the 
newsletter via e-mail containing promotions, invitations to events, information on organized exhibitions, 
greeting messages and similar communications. Consent is not required because the processing is necessary 
for the provision of the service. 

Data retention period 

Fondazione Venezia will process the data until the termination of the service or any request for 
unsubscription, whichever is earlier. 

Nature of providing data and consequences in case of refusal 

The provision of data is optional, but the refusal to communicate it will make it impossible to register for this 
service. 

Scope of data communication and categories of recipients 

Fondazione Venezia will not disseminate the data, which will be communicated exclusively to internal 
figures authorized to process them based on their respective duties, as well as to professionals, companies or 
other third parties who carry out outsourced activities and who are therefore appointed as data controllers 
with a specific contract or other deed. legal. 

Data transfer to a third country and/or an international organization 

Fondazione Venezia uses some cloud computing services which may involve data processing through servers 
or IT equipment located outside the European Economic Area. In all these cases, the transfers will be carried 
out in compliance with the specific provisions established by the regulations regarding the protection of 
personal data: in particular, the transfers will take place on the basis of adequacy decisions of the European 
Commission. 

Rights of interested parties 

The subject to whom the personal data refers (hereinafter "Interested Party") has the right to unsubscribe 
from this service at any time and may also ask Fondazione Venezia to access their personal data and to 
rectify them if inaccurate, to delete them or limit its processing, as well as obtain its portability. 

To exercise their rights, the interested party can use the form available here and forward it to the Data Controller at the 
following address: info@fondazioneveneziaservizi.it. The interested party also has the right to lodge a complaint with 
the competent supervisory authority in the matter, Guarantor for the protection of personal data 
(www.garanteprivacy.it). 
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